
From:   Philip Galasso   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   July 22, 2008

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0244-EX-PL-2008
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Gentlemen:

Here is the response to your two questions in your recent e-mail:

1. 470-495 kHz request. I am not doing anything different from what the other radio amateurs who
requested frequencies near 500 kHz are doing. I had requested this additional band of frequencies to
provide a place to move my operations in case of any problems with interference to other services in the
505-510 kHz range. However, the 470-495 kHz band may be omitted from my application, File No.
0244-EX-PL-2008.

2. 505-515 kHz. This request may be limited to 505-510 kHz to avoid any interference to stations in the
aeronautical radionavigation allocation in the 510-535 kHz band.


